
 

Terryville Fire Department 
Chiefs Directive 

Subject 
Deactivation of Company 3 

Effective 
2/1/2024 

 
 

All members and employees are advised of the following directive: 
 

 
Effective February 1st, 2024, Company 3 will be deactivated for the purposes of 
training and administrative functions.  Station 3 and Engine 3 will remain active for 
members to respond to Fire/EMS calls.   
 
Members of Company 3 will be disbursed into Company 1 & Company 2.  This will 
remain in effect until such time as the Chief of Department deems that there is 
sufficient membership to reactivate Company 3.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Authority  
5A-4-30 


